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15 January 2020 
 
TfNSW Reference: SYD18/01684/02 (A30700484) 
Council Reference: DA2018/1654 
 
Teresa Fazzolari 
Northern Beaches Council 
PO Box 82  
Manly NSW 1655 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
AMENDMENTS TO DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION TO REDUCE ONSITE CAR 
PARKING AND BUILDING SIZE – 181 FOREST WAY BELROSE 
 
Reference is made to Council’s correspondence dated 4 December 2019, regarding the 
abovementioned application which was referred to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for 
comment in accordance with Schedule 3 of the State Environmental Planning Policy 
(Infrastructure) 2007. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted modified application and raises no objection.  TfNSW 
would like to reiterate the comments made in our letter dated 6 June 2018. The 
comments stated in the previous letter still stand.   
 
If you have any further questions, Cameron McIntyre, A/Land Use Planner, would be 
pleased to take your call on (02) 8849 2787 or please email 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. I hope this has been of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Malgy Coman 
A/Land Use Assessment Coordinator 
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